
LEGAL NOTICE 
Advertisement for Request for Proposals For 

HAULING SERVICES 
Village of Jones Creek, Texas 

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be accepted by the Village of Jones Creek. 

The Village of Jones Creek, Texas (the “Village”) is soliciting proposals from eligible debris 
monitoring companies to serve as its Hauling services for the purpose of assisting with non- 
declared and/or declared storm events. Only those proposals with full service capabilities will 
be eligible to serve as the hauling services. 

The plans, specifications and details are available by contacting William Tidwell, Marshal at 
979-292-6393 or by email at knew@hmicac.org.

To be eligible for consideration under this RFP Six (6) hard copies (including one (1) unbound 
copy) of the proposal, one (1) hard copy of the Required Information, and one (1) digital copy 
of all items submitted in PDF format on a flash drive must be submitted in a sealed envelope 
and clearly marked “RFP #24-02 HAULING SERVICES”. Proposals are due Monday,  
July15, 2024 at 12:00 pm (CST), and must be addressed and delivered by mail,  
 express mailed, or in person to: 

WILLIAM TIDWELL, MARSHAL 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT COORDINATOR 
VILLAGE OF JONES CREEK 
7207 STEPHEN F AUSTIN 
JONES CREEK, TEXAS 77541 

Any questions regarding this RFP or the service requested should be directed to William 
Tidwell, Marshal by fax (979)230-0606, by email to knew@hmicac.org, or in written form at the 
address above at least five (5) business days prior to the scheduled time for the bid opening. 
Responses to all material questions submitted will be communicated to each prospective 
bidder. 

All interested companies are invited to submit a proposal in accordance with the terms and 
conditions stated in the request for proposal. The Village of Jones Creek is an Affirmative 
Action/Equal Opportunity Employer and reserves the right to negotiate contract terms with 
any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals. Minority Business Enterprises, Small 
Business Enterprises, Women Business Enterprises, and labor surplus area firms are 
encouraged to submit proposals. 

RESPONDENTS ARE STONGLY ENCOURAGED TO CAREFULLY READ THE ENTIRE INVITATION 

Lauren Grayson, City Secretary 
Village of Jones Creek, Texas 
Published: The Facts News – June 11, 2024 
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